
 

LETTERS OF APPRECIATION 
 
 
 
SAIACS- South Asia Institute  of Advanced Christian Studies   
 Date: March  6, 2013 
 
Dear Dr.Prashantham 
 

 

“The feedback was overwhelmingly positive. They even want all departments to have a taste of 

this experience! They valued the tight structure of the programme, the theory and demos before they 

started practical work, the interaction with other students (especially the non-Christians). Very especially, 

they spoke high praise of you and Mrs. Prashantham, in the way you guided them through this internship 

and cared for them. 

  

                We express our heartfelt appreciation for this making this collaboration and cooperation 

possible. Our students have grown in maturity and in professional skills and in confidence—thank you!” 

  

Havilah 

 

SAIACS  

Date: Mar 6, 2013 

 Dear Dr.Prashantham 

 “The response was very warm and appreciative. The students were taken by your passion for the 

subject. They recognize what you bring from your long experience in the field as deeply “enriching.” What 

is more, they see you as humble and compassionate—that is decidedly high praise! 

                From the Academic Office, we wish to thank you for the time you invested in SAIACS. Please 

be assured it is much valued!” 

 

Havilah 

 



Modem College Pune -Date: Jan 25, 2013  

H.O.D. 

Mrs. Amruta Oke 
Modern college, Pune-411005. 
 

Respected Sir,  

“ Our students and staff reached safely. They enjoyed the stay at your institute. They also learned 

practical application of counseling through interactive and skill practise sessions. They liked the 

hospitality and co-operation of the staff over there. 

 They also strongly reccomended 8 or 10 days short course for the next batch. I hope we would have this 

opportunity next year.” 

  

 

 

Fergusson College, Pune  
 
Date: Feb 18, 2013  
 
Dear Dr.Prashantham 
 

“This is to express our deepest gratitude to you for your presence at 

the seminar (Proceedings of the National Seminar). It was very humbling for us to have a person of your 

stature spare your time, travel all the way and be with us. 

Both teachers and students took home a lot from your session. 

Especially the need to be culturally sensitive and empathic with the 

client. Thank you for also highlighting the need for clinical 

supervision for budding counselors.    

Thank you once again and we look forward to you long and continued 

association with us.”  

Regards, 

Organizing Committee - NSDHP, 

Psychology Department, 

Fergusson College, Pune 

 



 

 

Student of Aurangabad College, Originally from Palestine     

 

Date: March 2, 2013 

 

To. Christian Counselling Center,  

 

I'm very glad of the opportunity to express my adoration and my appreciation for wonderful 

and excellent services by your staff. 

 

I remember what they gave us considerable aid exceeded every limit, i think it necessary to my 

devout thanks and great gratitude for blessed by you and your staff for interaction and training  

I would like to grateful to you on the cleanliness room and restful,also taste food *healthy food 

* ,and all the beautiful nature tree and nice sounds of birds at morning . 

Dear Dr.B.J.Prashantham and Dear Miss Meena Prashantham please accept my devout thanks 

for everything and i hope you know how much your generosity ,kindness also thoughtfulness 

means to me you are really a appreciated a lot. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

AHMAD TAILAKH 

 

PALESTINE   

 

 

 

 



PRAVAHAM  

Date: 07.03.2013 

Dear Dr.Prashantham and Mrs.Meena Prashantham, 

We are very great full to you for giving counselling classes to the students of IX batch of 

Pravaham community college in life coping skill for four weeks. It is indeed a great privilege for these 

students to enter in to the portals of Christian counselling centre and get a certificate. Our students 

were immensely benefitted by the counselling classes and it made a great impact on their lives. We are 

touched by your love and concern towards these students who come from Dalit and other marginalizes 

communities. Thank you for your continued support to Pravaham   and for waiving the course fee yet 

again this year.   

Director 

Mrs. Lucy Shyamsundar 

Pravaham Community College 


